January 9, 2017

Ms. Dana Ayers

Planner II1

Dept. of Planning, Building & Environmental Services
Napa County

1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

RE: REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE AND EXTENSION OF CEQA REVIEW
RAYMOND/TICEN RANCH WINERY USE PERMIT MODIFICATION

Dear Dana:

This is to formally request a continuance of the hearing date on the above project, from
January 18, 2017 to date certain on February 1, 2017. This request is in part in
recognition of the request for continuance from one of the neighbors to the project.

We are willing to extent the CEQA review perio to January 21, as indicated in your letter
and as requested by Mr. Perlmutter of Shute Mihaly, so long as we are confirmed for a

date certain hearing of February 1,2017. My client has agreed to both these requests.

[ look forward to hearing from you with a confirmation of the above requests, and also to
receiving the CEQA document, staff report and conditions of approval for the project.

Thank you for your efforts on the project to date.
Sincerely,
e

Donna B. Oldford
Plans4Wine

-

cc: Jean-Charles Boisset, Boisset Collection
Tom Blackwood, Boisset Collection
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